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February 13, 2023 
 
 

Dear valued customer, 

Our resin suppliers have implemented a previously announced increase in January. Recent 
production disruptions and improved global demand along with much better export logistics, 
have led to inventory reductions for several months in a row. As a result, previous record 
inventories are now balanced to tight which has led to the January increase being 
implemented.  

In response to the January resin increase, Sigma Stretch Film will implement an increase of 
5% effective with all new orders placed on or after February 27th, 2023.   

All orders must call for immediate delivery. Based on current lead times and resin availability, 
Sigma Stretch Film can only accept a limited number of new orders. Sigma Stretch Film 
reserves the right to accept or decline all orders for any reason.  

Your Sigma Stretch Film sales representative will be in contact with you to answer any of your 
questions and advise you of changing market conditions. Thank you for your continued support 
and we value your business.  

Sincerely, 

 

 
Tom Paulett 
Vice President of Sales 
 
TP/ms 


